Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Abe [abegupta@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 18, 2011 1:56 PM
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Subject: Phone Call

Hi Mark,

Thank you for phone call from earlier today. As you alluded to in your message,
discussion between myself and the environmental company (Sierra) is ongoing. My
contact there is a gentleman named Mitch. I am awaiting his sending out of a letter on
this matter. Once | am in receipt of that letter, | can have a more intelligent
conversation concerning this matter.

In the meantime, you may continue to communicate with me. Mr. Garg will remain as a
contact; however to avoid confusion | will engage them as needed in
my representative capacity.

If you additional questions or concerns before the above referenced time, please contact me; otherwise, |
look forward to getting the letter from Mitch. Thank you.

Regards,

abe gupta | abequpta@gmail.com | t (925) 519-7956 | f (925) 269-2380
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